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From: Susan Gregory [sgregory@ihug.com.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 28 April 2009 8:43 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Submission to NSW Redistribution Committee 

Dear Committee Members,
 

The last federal redistribution effectively abolished the seat that was held by Peter Andren, one of the most
 
effective Members of Parliament.
 

To redress the balance, we submit that this redistribution abolish the seat of Lowe, held by one of the least .
 
effective members of the Australian Parliament.
 

Sincerely,
 

Susan Gregory, Stephen Lesslie and Marian Lesslie
 
Residents of Lowe
 

74 Thompson Street 
Drummoyne NSW 2047 

28 April 2009 
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